
Reading
This week we read I am a Butterfly.  In the story, a butterfly tells the story of its life, from egg to caterpillar to chrysalis to a beautiful butterfly.  The new vocabulary words are:  air, animals, around, fly, live, soon, and turns.  We had four take-home books this week:  Chad and his Chums, Chuck and Chet, Mitch and Fitch and Mitch, Chip, and Catnip.
Thank You!

Thank you to the families of the following children for the classroom donations:
Alex Pahl, Lexi Flansburgh, Elizabeth Hoag, Tyler Weiss, Benny Meikle, and Jasmine Wirt for food donations toward our Canned Food Collection. 
Thank you to the family of Jordan Dixon for sponsoring Popcorn Day today.
Snack/Special Person Schedule
Next week’s special person schedule is as follows:

Monday – Tanner
Tuesday – Elizabeth
Wednesday – Paige
Thursday – Lincoln
Friday – James
Spelling Words
Spelling words for next week will be as follows (ar words):
far, car, star, arm, farm, 

barn, art, cart, card, yard
Gingerbread Houses

Thank you to the following volunteers who helped us make our gingerbread houses:  Cheryl Weiss, Natalie Cooper, Matt Compton, Melissa Hipkins, Norma Pemberton, Jodi Flansburgh, Loretta Courneya. The houses look awesome and everything ran smoothly.  We could not have done it without all the extra helping hands.    

Math Goals
We continued to practice counting money and measuring objects with an inch ruler this week in math.  Next week we will start to tell time by the quarter hour and begin our number scrolls. We will work on our number scrolls throughout the rest of the school year.  

Boots and Shoes
Please be sure that you child has a pair of shoes to wear at school during the day so they do not have to wear wet boots in the classroom.  You are welcome to have them leave a spare pair of shoes, slippers, or sandals at school.  Slip on shoes and/or velcro work best because they can put them on quicker then tie shoes.  Please also be sure to label all boots, snow pants, hats and gloves.  We have had a few mix ups already.
Christmas Party

Just a reminder, our class Christmas Party will be Wednesday, December 21st @ 1:40 p.m.  If you would like your child to participate in the gift exchange, the boys should bring a boy’s gift and the girls should bring a girl’s gift.  Please be sure the gifts are wrapped and labeled:  To: a boy  From:  your child’s name  The price range for the gift exchange is $3.00  Please try to have the gift at school by Friday, December 16th so I can sort the gifts prior to the party.
Pajama Day

We will be having a pajama day on Thursday, December 22nd which is our last day before Christmas break.  The kids can wear their pajamas to school.  Feel free to send slippers and bathrobes as well.  They may also bring a small pillow or blanket.  During the afternoon, we will be playing Christmas games and reading Christmas stories.  
Dates to Remember
December 21st – Class Christmas Party – 1:40 p.m.
December 22nd – Pajama Day

December 23rd – January 2nd – Winter Break

January 3rd – School Resumes
January 20th– End of 1st Semester
January 23rd– No School –Teacher Records Day
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